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STIRLING NORTH 2023 NEWSLETTER  
 

In our first race for the year the birds were released on Friday from Stirling North at 10:00 am along with 

2032 SAHPA birds. The weather at the release point was fine and sunny with a strong north to north west 

wind. This was a very fast race with the winning velocity 2237.497 mpm.  

 

The race was won by the Keith Huckle Syndicate from Don Zheng & Roy Xia 1 with Just For Fun 

third. Congratulations to the winners and to all of the other prize winners. Once the first few birds 

arrived, birds were raining in with the 30 prizes filled in record time. The returns were great which 

should set us up nicely for the next race in four weeks time. 

 

The winner was bred by Matt Creemers of the Wanneroo Club in Perth. The sire is a Palmer Busschaert 

whilst the dam is a Koopman. 

 

The parents of second were purchased from Greg Hamilton with Super 33, Good As Gold and The Twins 

pair in their pedigree. 

 

The sire of third is a grandson of a good Koopman pair. The dam is a Heremans bred along the 

Olympiade lines. Both parents had previously bred minor prize winners. 

 

The second race is from Bookaloo on 15
th

July.   
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